Communication “B” March 3, 2009 Calistoga City Council Meeting
ltem # 3: Minutes of the February 17, 2009 regular City Council meeting.

City of Calistoga

Memorandum
TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council
FROM: Susan Sneddon, City Clerk : 5

SUBJECT: Amendment to the February 17, 2009 City Council Minutes

DATE: March 3, 2009

| receive an inquiry from Kurt Becker today regarding the draft February 17, 2009
Council Minutes. Mr. Becker has requested that clarification be provided regarding
certain comments that he presented at the February 17" Council meeting. Upon
Council approval this minute excerpt will be included in the February 17, 2009
Council Minutes.

Attachment:
1. February 17, 2009 Minute Excerpt
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MINUTE EXCERPT
CITY COUNCIL - REGULAR MEETING
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 17, 2009 - 7:00 P.M.

ORAL COMMUNICATION

Kurt Becker, 1715 Michael Way, stated his concern regarding the 2009
Growth Management Allocations in light of the City's recent water
conservation measures. He stated the community cannot afford more
water rate increases to help support future development, particularly as
proposed by the draft Urban Design Plan. He referenced a copy of a
portion of the City's budget entitled “General Fund — Department and
Program Summaries for Fiscal Year 2008-2009 and 2009-2010" which he
provided to Council and stated that the City has spent over $345,000 for
economic vitality through June 2008 and the City budgeted $747,000 for
the next two years which equals over one million doliars going towards the
Urban Design Plan.



